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Investing in our schools  
As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.4 billion for new and upgraded schools in regional 
NSW. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public 
education. 

Project overview 
The project to redevelop Wee Waa High School has delivered new classrooms, core facilities, 
including a library, canteen and multipurpose hall, a new agricultural and environment centre, 
sports fields and sports courts, as well as a new Indigenous Cultural Centre. The project will also 
provide upgrades to the school’s agricultural grounds located in Purcell Avenue. 

Progress update and next steps 
Throughout Term 3, students have been learning from their new facilities while external works to 
complete the sports field have continued, with the installation of the remaining turf and new goal 
posts for the new school oval, these works are now complete. Some works outside of the school 
grounds will continue over the coming months, however these will not impact school operations. 

We are close to confirming a contractor to undertake the works required to upgrade the school’s 
agricultural site on Purcell Avenue. We expect that construction at the agricultural site will begin 
early next term. 

 We have begun the documentation required to procure a demolition contractor to undertake 
demolition of the existing buildings at the old high school.  

The community will be notified once the contractor is on board and timelines for demolition 
starting.  

We will work with the school to minimise any impact to student learning during this stage of the 
project.     
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Your new school facilities in use  

   
New woodwork rooms        New music room   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
New commercial kitchen                    New science labs  

More information 
You can find more information about the project athttps://edu.nsw.link/WeeWaaHS-
Update-September or by scanning the QR code 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
NSW during business hours on the contact details below. 

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fedu.nsw.link%2FWeeWaaHS-Update-September&data=05%7C02%7CJavier.Ortiz3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C5e31b3eb4eeb4743d83f08dcdc5df8eb%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638627543369879292%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FEs19PeEjLpsztlJHb%2FHS69my%2F5Iri1q9QFIHZ0HRr0%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fedu.nsw.link%2FWeeWaaHS-Update-September&data=05%7C02%7CJavier.Ortiz3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C5e31b3eb4eeb4743d83f08dcdc5df8eb%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638627543369879292%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FEs19PeEjLpsztlJHb%2FHS69my%2F5Iri1q9QFIHZ0HRr0%3D&reserved=0

	Investing in our schools
	Project overview
	Progress update and next steps
	Your new school facilities in use

	More information

